

VISION 2020

MAJOR GIFTS CAMPAIGN

PO Box 2020 Mount Gay, WV 25637 Voice: 304-896-7439

Fax: 304-792-7046 www.southernwv.edu

Mr. Joe Frye, Jr. FMR Transportation Solutions, Inc. 3959 Electric Road, Suite 207 Roanoke, VA 24018

Dear Mr. Frye:

On behalf of the faculty, staff, students, and administration of Southern West Virginia Community and Technical College and the Southern West Virginia Community College Foundation Board of Directors, we thank the North Carolina Coal Institute (The Coal Institute) for its May 30, 2017 gift of \$2,000.00, Check Number 1085. This contribution will be applied to the Vision 2020 Major Gifts Campaign and awarded to a student enrolled in pre-engineering, mining engineering, mine management, or in a technical program related to mining as specified by The Coal Institute. The award will be distributed in the form of a scholarship for the 2017-2018 academic year by the Southern West Virginia Community College Foundation, Inc. When selected, The Coal Institute will be notified of the name of the scholarship recipient.

Southern West Virginia Community College Foundation, Inc. is a non-profit organization and is tax-exempt under Section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code. We are grateful to have this donation and verify that no goods or services were exchanged in return for The Coal Institute's generous gift. This letter serves as a formal acknowledgement of the receipt of the gift for tax purposes.

The Coal Institute's gift enables us to continue high quality programs at Southern West Virginia Community and Technical College at a relatively low student fee, making post-secondary education accessible to a greater number of students. We appreciate your participating in our Vision 2020 Major Gifts Campaign by helping us maximize the educational opportunities offered to our students.

The impact of giving by many long-time "investors" combined with the generosity of new donors has exceeded our expectations. Thank you for investing in the future of tomorrow's leaders at Southern West Virginia Community and Technical College.

Sincerely,

Robert E. Gunter, Ed.D.

President

REG:elb